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Library closing at 3pm on Friday, April 5th

Sterling Memorial Library (SML) will close to readers at 3:00 p.m. this Friday, April 5, to accommodate a major
event on Friday evening. SML will re-open to readers at 10:00 am on Saturday, April 6.

In advance of this closing, many of the furnishings and services in SML will be temporarily unavailable. Self-serve
scanning will be unavailable from Tuesday afternoon, April 2, through Monday, April 8. During this period, self-
service scanning stations are available in Bass Library, which will remain open usual hours. Most furniture will be
removed from the SML nave during the morning of Wednesday, April 3 and will return on Monday, April 8.
Circulation and privileges services in the nave, along with most public workstations, will continue to be available
without interruption until 3:00 p.m. on Friday. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by these closures and
moves.
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